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COMMUNIQUE

AFRICAN DOMESTIC BOND FUND
(Incorporated under the laws of Mauritius with BRN C17146994)

c/o MCB Investment Management Co. Ltd
Sir William Newton Street, Port Louis

The board of directors of African Domestic Bond Fund (the 
“Company”) hereby wishes to draw the attention of its 
shareholders and the investing public that, following the 
recommendation of the fund manager of the Company, the 
dealing frequency of the primary market has been changed from 
every Monday of the week to every business day.

By order of the board of directors of the Company.

13th May 2020

This communiqué is issued pursuant to SEM Listing Rule 11.3 and the Securities Act 
2005. The directors of the Company accept full responsibility for the accuracy of the 
information contained in this communiqué.


